## **NEW FOREST ACCESS FORUM**

Meeting: Monday 5 September 2016

**Agenda item 2**: *Matters arising* 

## Actions of New Forest Access Forum meeting of 6 June 2016

| Item                                   | Action  | Status                             |
|--|---|------------------------------------|
| 5 Forest Design Plan consultation      | Petronella Nattrass to add a comment into the letter regarding more effective communication   | Response updated and sent          |
| 7<br>NFNPA<br>update                   | Mark Holroyd to email Forum Members to ask who would like to visit SDNPA and make the necessary arrangements.   | MH to update                       |
| 8<br>Local Plan<br>Review              | Petronella Nattrass to email the<br>Forum with suitable dates to form a<br>sub group – the following members<br>were interested in attending: Ruth<br>Croker, Ann Sevier and Heather<br>Gould | To be addressed at Item 9          |
| 9 LAF Annual<br>Review Form<br>2015-16 | Mark Holroyd and Petronella<br>Nattrass to complete Annual Review<br>and submit   | Completed and submitted on 19 July |